
Ms. Paula has been working at DBELC with the 
toddlers since September of 2012.  Before coming 
here, she worked a variety of jobs, including 
customer service and as a baker. She has her B.S. in 
Marketing from YCP, but truly enjoys working with 
children.  She earned her Infant and Toddler CDA 
and is attending classes at PSU for her A.A. in 
Human Development and Family Studies.  Her 
experience with children includes babysitting and 

volunteering at church. She is the Primary Sunday 
School Director at her church.  Paula has three 
children –Katie, Nikki, and Billy.  In her spare time, 
Paula likes to garden, spend time with her family, 
bake, and do all things crafty.  She loves playing 

with the children and getting messy!  There is a 
special magic when children learn new things.  They 
go through so many changes while they are growing, 
and Paula feels that it is a gift to be able to watch 
them blossom into the “big kids” they are meant to 

be. 
 


